Mainiero, Phil

From: Theodore Williams <tncvw@aol.com>
Sent: Sunday, March 05, 2017 4:00 PM

To: tratestimony

Subject: "Say No to Tolls"

We are writing to inform you that we are /have been opposed to any plans you are considering which will return tolls to our
highways. Our reasons are many which you certainly have heard, the most serious being they are just another tax on
Connecticut drivers who are already over taxed . We urge you to vote against tolls and congestion pricing and work out
other ways to solve the State's Fiscal problems., Thank you

Theodore N Williams

Carole V Williams

93 Carriage Road
Wilton CT 06897

tncvw@aol.com




